
St Ambrose Primary Mathematics Challenge 2017 

 

On Thursday 6th July, four children from Year 5 visited St Ambrose College to take part in their 

Primary Mathematics Challenge.  

Firstly, they completed a Maths Relay round, racing against the clock to solve number 

puzzles and earn pieces to construct a square. Next, they tested their brains in the Problem 

Zone, working on logic and real-life problems individually and as part of the team.  

After some lunch and  well-deserved fresh air, the team were ready to take on the 

afternoon’s challenges. There was much rushing around in the Treasure Hunt, with the team 

coming joint first in their group for this challenge. Finally, some fiendish shape puzzles were 

waiting to be figured out in the Kinaesthetic Room. 

All of the group said how much fun they had and worked together really well to come 7th of 

the 26 schools taking part. They were fantastic ambassadors for our school – well done, Flying 

Numerals!   


